
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: NAV 208420  
 
 
 
To: - Attached distribution list 
 
              
 
 

17 February 2014 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,                                    
 
South Stack Lighthouse - Continued Requirement for Fog Signal 
 
Trinity House carried out a consultation with user representative organisations between 27 August 
and 27 November 2013, regarding the continued navigational requirement for the fog signal at South 
Stack Lighthouse. 
 
Having carefully considered all the responses received and following an assessment of the risks 
presented specifically at this location, I can now advise that it has been decided to maintain the fog 
signal at South Stack Lighthouse.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Stephen Vanstone – Navigation Services Officer 
Direct Dial: 0207 4816921 
E-mail: stephen.vanstone@thls.org 
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Distribution List: 

 
 
Members of THUCC 

 
Stuart Carruthers, Cruising Manager, Royal Yachting Association 
Bruce Grant, Hon. Secretary, Conference of Yacht Cruising Clubs 
David Balston, UK Chamber of Shipping  
Jim Hudson, National Federation of Fishermen’s Organisations 
Tim Wellington, United Kingdom Hydrographic Office 
Duncan Foster, C-in-C Fleet (MOD) 
Harry Gale, Nautical Institute 
Alex Marshall, Royal National Lifeboat Institution 
Allan Graveson, NAUTILUS 

 
Port & Harbour Authorities 
 
Captain Ed Deeley, Harbour Master, Associated British Ports Silloth 
Richard Key, Harbour Master, Maryport Harbour Authority 
Jeremy Lihou, Port Manager, Port of Workington 
Celia MacKenzie, Chief Executive, Whitehaven Harbour Commissioners 
Captain Guy Lockwood, Harbour Master, Associated British Ports Barrow and Fleetwood 
Captain Stephen Gallimore, Harbour Master, Peel Ports Heysham, Mersey and Manchester 
Helen Loxam, Chief Executive, Lancaster Port Commission 
Captain John Wissett, Dock Master, Associated British Ports Garston 
Captain Simon Capes, Harbour Master, Natural Resources Wales Dee Conservancy 
Captain Roy Hyde-Linaker, Harbour Master, Port of Mostyn Ltd 
Mark Budd, Denbighshire County Council 
Matthew Forbes, Harbour Master, Conwy County Borough Council 
Captain Alun Price, Harbour Master, Isle of Anglesey County Council 
Stuart Murray, Harbour Master, Port Penrhyn 
Captain Brian McCleery, Harbour Master, Stena Line Ports Ltd 
Richard Jones, Harbour Master, Caernarfon Harbour Trust 
Barry Davies, Maritime Officer, Gwynedd Council 
Lt. Cmdr. Peter Norrington-Davies, Harbour Master, Ceredigion County Council 
 
Other Representative Organisations and Individuals 

 
Colin Heywood, Cruising Association 
Ralph Morris, Yachtsman 
David Thomson, Leisure Sailor 
Terence Bailey, Yacht Master 
Geoff Hilditch, Cruising Captain, Royal Welsh Yacht Club 
Y.F Ian Atkinson, Boat Owner 
Terence Beggs, Local Individual 
Colin Mackie, Treasurer, Llanbedr and Pensarn Yacht Club 
Steve Kean, Skipper of SY Sea Rush 
Richard East, Director of Pilotage and Pilotage Committee Secretary, Hull Trinity House 
 
Copied for Information 
 
Trevor Harris, Local Seamarks Auditor, Trinity House 
Paul Townsend, Safety of Navigation Brach, Maritime & Coastguard Agency 
Simon Millyard, Engineering & Operations Manager, Trinity House  
Vikki Gilson, Public Relations Manager, Trinity House 
 
 


